
Post- Secondary Virtual Opportunities Expo 

The Atlantic Association of Registrars and Admissions Officers (AARAO) will be hosting a Post-Secondary 

Virtual Opportunities Expo.  Due to Covid considerations, this event will replace our annual Post-

Secondary in person event.  This series of online sessions, information booths and live chats will provide 

potential graduates with an opportunity to explore a variety of post- secondary opportunities.    While 

this event is of timely importance to grade 12 students, the exploration will be of benefit to any student 

considering post-secondary options.  

Students must pre -register to attend any of these sessions.    The New Brunswick Night is scheduled for 

Thursday, November 18th 7:00-9:00 p.m.  If students are unable to attend this session, they are free to 

join another scheduled provincial evening (prior to November 18th) that will accommodate their 

schedule.  For further details and to register visit:   AARAO.CA/FAIRS 

 

 

 

 


